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(CCC) Request for information on fines for energy performance certificates 
breaches 
 
How many fines have you issued for breaches of duty to provide energy 
performance certificate (EPC) since 2018 and how much do these fines amount 
to? 
 
Please provide the information in an electronic format. 
 
Response: 
 

Thank you for your request for information above, which we have dealt with under 
the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

I hope the following will answer your query: 
 
Cambridge City Council have not issued any fines to date for breaches of duty to 
provide EPC's. 

We aim to provide a high quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied 
with this response. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

 
 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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